
The past few months it has been our joy 
to visit churches to share what God is 
doing in Lesotho. Sometimes we also 
share with the children. Here is a link to 
our blog with resources, including a 
coloring page, that you can use to teach 
missions to your kids.


Since returning to the USA, we have 
had 83 meetings/services so far. If you 
would like us to come visit with your 
church, men/women’s group, 
children/youth, or just have a cup of 
tea/coffee with us, please email us at 
russ.farhoud@agwmafrica.org. 

MAIL CONTRIBUTIONS TO: 		
Assemblies of God World Missions 
1445 N. Boonville Avenue                        
Springfield, MO 65802 


Make checks payable to AGWM 
& write Acct. #274993 in the memo 

Russ, Sarah, Ruth, Judah + Esther
The Farhoud Family

Your missionaries to Lesotho

• Pray for our children to cope well 
with all the traveling and enjoy the 
journey


• Divine appointments and God’s 
provision as we itinerate


• Opportunities to share Jesus with 
nonbelievers here in the USA—we 
want to be “missional” wherever we 
are in the world.


• Holy Spirit empowerment and 
miracles as we minister in the USA


• Monthly partners to join our team

• Safety as we travel (Psalm 91) 
• Salvation and discipleship for the 

people of Lesotho

• Strongholds to be broken in Lesotho

• Revival in the country of Lesotho

• Wisdom beyond our years
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Thank you to Light for the Lost (LFTL) 
for giving us $15,000 to assist with 
translating 3 courses of the Discovery 
Series into the language of seSotho. 


Many of our Bible school students only 
speak seSotho. Currently they rely on 
teachers to verbally translate course 
material. This is a huge step to help all 
of our pastors be 
trained in 
Lesotho.

PRAISE

PRAY

Scan this QR code or to 
give online visit 

www.discipleafrica.com 

PARTNER

Prayer Cards 
from 2008-2024

If you or your church would like our most recent prayer cards,  
please email us at sarah.farhoud@agwmafrica.org.

TEACHING 
KIDS MISSIONS

(http://thefarhoudfamily.blogspot.com/
2024/02/teaching-kids-about-
missions-focus-on.html)
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